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1 Dear Speaker Won Pat: 

Hafa Adai Madame Speaker. Enclosed 
General's 9 + 3 Expenditure Forecast for Fiscal Year 2016 pursua 
Law 33-181, Chapter XIII, Section 4(d). 

I wanted to highlight some items in the schedule. The FY2014 appropriations are ;-<> 

restricted by Public Law 33-107 for hiring of experts for federally litigated cases. ',~~ 
Our FY2015 and FY2016 appropriations are obligated in requisitions and or 
Purchase Orders being processed by the Department of Administration. 

Our FY2017 budget for the Child Support Enforcement Division (CSED) was 
reduced by $4M. This is the first time that the OAG has reduced the Chlld 
Support budget. My plan is to fully utilize and exhaust prior year re­
appropriations under FY2012 to FY2016 federal funds to support CSED 
operations in FY2017. 

The FY2015 VOCA federal funding has not been utilized this year. We are 
0, 

finalizing our FY2015 State Plan which will establish funding pri01ities. Once 
completed, we will work to implement those grant objectives. 

We are hosting a Notary Public Conference on September 7-8, 2016. We 
anticipate a large spike in expenditures out of this fund during the last month of 
FY2016. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact myself or Jacqueline 
Z. Cruz, ChiefofStafC at 475-3324 ext. 5015 and 5010, respectively. 

Sincerely, 

Attorney General of Guam 
Enclosure 
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